
   
 IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M131031A  
 

November 12, 2013 
  
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Mark A. Satorius 
    Executive Director for Operations  
 
FROM:    Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary   /RA/ 
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS – NRC ALL EMPLOYEES MEETING, 

10:00 A.M., THURSDAY, OCTOBER 31, 2013, MARRIOTT 
BETHESDA NORTH CONFERENCE CENTER, ROCKVILLE, 
MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE) 

 
 
The Commission held its annual meeting with NRC employees to discuss recent 
accomplishments and challenges ahead and to respond to employee comments and questions.  
Following the question and answer period, Sheryl Burrows, President of Chapter 208 of the 
National Treasury Employees Union, commented on the current key issues for the union. 
 
Responses will be provided on the NRC website or other appropriate intra-agency medium to 
the questions not answered during the meeting.  Information on NRC’s drop-in policies should 
also be provided along with the question responses.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Chairman Macfarlane  
 Commissioner Svinicki  
 Commissioner Apostolakis  
 Commissioner Magwood  
 Commissioner Ostendorff  
 OGC 
 CFO 
 OCA 
 OIG 
 OPA 
 Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
 PDR 
 
 


